
 

 

Cooroy-Noosa Road and Sivyers Road, Tinbeerwah  
Safety improvement works 
Project notification: June 2021 
 
The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) would like to advise that detailed design is progressing 
for safety improvement works at the intersection of Cooroy-Noosa Road and Sivyers Road, Tinbeerwah.  
 
TMR will improve safety by providing a dedicated right-turn into Sivyers Road. This will reduce the likelihood 
and severity of incidents involving through traffic on Cooroy-Noosa Road colliding with right-turning motorists.  
 
The project is funded by the Queensland Government's Targeted Road Safety Program, which aims to 
improve road safety by implementing high-benefit, cost-effective treatments at known and potential crash 
locations. 
 
The proposed design includes: 

• installing a dedicated right-turn lane into Sivyers Road to provide safer conditions for turning motorists   

• upgrading safety barriers at the adjacent Six Mile Creek Bridge 

• new signage and linemarking. 
 
Detailed design is expected to be complete by late 2021, with construction to start in 2022, weather and 
construction scheduling permitting. 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Contact us 
For further information about the project, please contact Ms Shona Thompson, TMR Project Manager:  

Phone: 5451 7055   
 
Email: northcoast@tmr.qld.gov.au   
 
Write to: PO Box 1600, Maroochydore Qld 4558 
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